
 
 
 

Grosse Pointe Farms Boat Club 

 

 

General Membership Meeting and Open House Social  
22 members in attendance at beginning of meeting, 31 in attendance before adjournment  

 

Friday, September, 21
st
, 2018     Meeting @ 6:30 pm           Social @ 7:00 pm 

       

 

 Bridge and Board Members Present: 

 
  Paul Toenjes - Commodore     Ric Schmidt - Vice Commodore  

  Tom Campbell - Rear Commodore  Patrick Mills - Treasurer   

  Susan Mills - Secretary     Craig Baetz – Board Member   

 

 

Paul opened meeting.  Thanked Bridge and Board members for help during the Regatta and for 

general service this year.  Individually thanked volunteers who helped during the spring and 

summer sail boat races. 

 

Membership review given by Ric in Scott Bade’s absence.  17 new members joined since Regatta.  

 

Ric discussed Regatta in review.  Had slide show that showed list of regatta volunteers.  Showed 

list of activities that took place during the Regatta.  Mentioned the new activities that took place 

this summer.  Mentioned that Chris Galatis said the city wanted to have sponsorser for the 

fireworks, and concert.  Currently, the city of GPF covers the cost of fireworks and Saturday 

concert.   Discussed calling on volunteers for help during the Regatta.  

 

Patrick discussed Finances.  Start of year balance:   $ 5,330  

Income: $ 22,650  - regatta, membership, commodore ball, sail races, island party 

Expenses: $ 20,934  - same items listed above 

Current Balance:  $ 7,046 

 

Tom reminded members about upcoming events:  Lobster Roast, next general meeting in 

November, and the wine tasting.  He mentioned to members that if someone recruited 3 families 

into the FBC membership, then their own membership for the next year would be free.   

  

 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:05 pm    -Social Continued-   sm 


